
Press release

Information on the preliminary results for financial year 2017:

VGT Group considers 2017 a successful financial year. The operating result (EBITDA) at approx.

€ 450 million and the Group's investments at around € 510 million are in line with our expectations. The publication of the

annual financial statements is scheduled for 12 April 2018.

For the current year 2018, VGT Group expects an EBITDA above € 400 million as well as a continuing high level of

investments in tangible assets as part of the Network Development plan.
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